


























This report demonstrates that civil legal aid in Minnesota has a substantial, measurable,
positive economic impact on low-income Minnesotans and on the State of Minnesota.
Civil legal aid prevents costs to individual families and to society as a whole by providing
effective legal interventions in cases such as domestic violence and housing. Legal aid
programs handle a high volume of client matters each year with limited resources, and
do so at a substantially lower cost than the equivalent cost of such services in the
private legal market. Remarkably, these services generated over $133 million in
economic activity in 2014 alone.

Legal aid’s work improves the lives of tens of thousands of Minnesotans each year.
These programs ensure that access to justice is available regardless of social or
economic circumstances.
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